
 

On Wednesday March 25th, Governor Walz issued an 

Executive Order, directing Minnesotans to stay at home 

and only venture out for essential needs, if necessary.  

This order is to start Friday, March 27th at 11:59 p.m. and 

end at 5:00 p.m. April 10. 

First National Bank’s Bagley and Fosston drive-thrus will 

continue to remain open but we encourage our customers 

to manage their accounts as much as possible through 

our phone banking, internet banking and mobile app 

services.  These services allow you to make loan 

payments, check balances, transfer funds and deposit 

checks remotely.  For your cash needs, we have drive-up 

ATMs at both locations.   

We want to thank all of you, our customers, for being so 

understanding and accommodating as we do our part to 

stop the spread of COVID-19.   Please call our branches 

with any questions or concerns you may have.  Bagley – 

(218) 694-6233    Fosston – (218) 435-6878 

 

Lester Liljedahl 

President/CEO 


